SOUTH

Report from Maureen Thorne Regional Delegate for the South. February 2020


I would like to thank everyone for attending the AGM (16 November) at Marwell Hotel, & hope you all enjoyed it. We have had a very good feedback from those who did attend especially regarding our entertainer Simon Rees. 

I would like to say a big well done to all of you who won an award. I’m sure it was a great achievement & well deserved.

Simon has asked me to inform you all that he forgot to mention he has a CD out called
‘What a Wonderful World’ on sale for £7.99 & you can get more information about the CD & Simon on his website www.simonreesrocks.com also you can ‘like’him on his face book page
& see other events he has performed at.

We have our Southern Region AGM and event planning meeting 16th February 20 so if anyone has any new ideas please let me know.

[bookmark: _GoBack]It does seem a long winter & I can’t wait to get going again I think Palm Sunday will be the first outing 5th April.


Maureen Thorne


